
    
 

                                                                           
 
Police and Crime Panel Meeting 
07 February 2014 
Update from the CEO of the Office of Police & Crime Commissioner 
 

Complaints received against the PCC under Police Reform & Social 
Responsibility Act 2011 

 

Update  
 

1. No complaints against the Police and Crime Commissioner have been received 
during the period 25 November 2013 - 22 January 2014. The number of 
complaints received and handled since the PCC’s election on 15 November 2012 
are shown below at Table 1. 
 

2. The three “live” reports brought to the attention of the Police and Crime Panel at 
the meeting held on 20 December 2013 are now concluded and closed. 

 
Table 1 
 

Dates 
Complaints 

received  
 

Number of 
Complaint 
recorded 

Number of 
Complaints 
unrecorded 

Total 

Complaints 
forwarded 
to IPCC by 
the OPCC 

15 Nov 2012 – 9 
April 2013 

0 0 0 0 0 

9 April – 24 Sept 
2013 

2 1 1 2 0 

24 Sept – 25 Nov 
2013 

4 4 0 4 0 

26 Nov 2013– 18 
Jan 2014 

0 0 0 0 0 

   Grand total 
 
6 0 

 
 
 
 
Andrew White 
Chief Executive 
Office of Police and Crime Commissioner 
23 January 2014 


